From:

Mark Nelson mnelson@crescentpilots.com

Subject: Max Recommended Draft
Date: February 11, 2022 at 3:48 PM

To:

ron.branch @louisianamaritime.org

Captain Ron,

Per the Safe Navigation Committee of Louisiana
state-commissioned river port pilots: Based on
the current conditions, the maximum
recommended freshwater draft is 49’ effective
immediately. Thanks.

Regards,

Mark Nelson

CFO/C0O0

Crescent River Port Pilots’ Association
504.392.5016
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